Senate Bill 128
Proponent written testimony

We are writing in regards to the upcoming SB 128 bill being presented by Alicia Straub on
February 9th.

We are a family with 3 young children, ages 5, 2, and 4 months old. Private school is very
important to me and my husband. |, myself, went to private school through 7t grade and was
well ahead when I transitioned to public school, making the first couple years in private school
quite boring and repetitive. The beliefs that the private school provides lines most closely to
our personal beliefs as well.

Our ultimate goal is to send all 3 of our children to private school as long as finances are
feasible. The passing of a bill like SB 128 could be life changing for our family. It seems
reasonable that the money should follow the student and parents should be able to make that
choice.

We are writing to you to ask that you please consider this bill and respond affirmatively. We
greatly appreciate your time and thank you for considering our concern.

Sincerely,
Connor and Ashley Williams




